-1- March 15, 1994

PRELIMINARY NOTIFICATION OF EVENT OR UNUSUAL OCCURRENCE PNO-V-94-005

This preliminary notification constitutes EARLY notice of events of POSSIBLE
safety or public interest significance. The information is as initially
received without verification or evaluation, and is basically all that is
known by the Region V staff on this date.

Licensee Emergency C1
Agreement State Licensee Notification of Unusual Event
Rz Agra Alert
Portland,Oregon Site Area Emergency
License No: 0370-1 General Emergency

X Not Applicable

Subject: STOLEN MOISTURE-DENSITY GAUGE

The State of Oregon informed Region V of the theft of a Campbell Pacific
Nuclear Model MC-1 gauge, Serial Number M17072001. The gauge was stolen
from the back of a pickup truck which was parked in front of a restaurant
in Redmond, Oregon on the evening of March 14, 1994. The gauge was
chained and locked in place, but the chains were cut and the gauge was
removed. The licensee filed a police report; however, no press release
has been issued.

Region V received initial notification of this occurrence by telephone
from the State of Oregon at 9:25 a.m. PST, March 15, 1994. The state is |
following- up on the matter. 7

This preliminary notification is issued for information only and no
further action by the staff is anticipated.

Contact: Beth Prange
(510)975-0250
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